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New Information as of 3/2
The committee was provided with new maps that indicated:

No proposed changes to school boundary lines of the following 
schools:

Oak Grove Vassar Road
Sheafe Road Kinry Road

   James S. Evans

It has been proposed that the remaining five elementary schools 
have had their school boundary lines adjusted based on school 
capacity



Recommendations from 3/2 Meeting

- Keep all students in their current secondary feeder patterns 
- Keep Vassar and Kinry Road in their current configuration
- Examine “grandfathering” current 5th graders
- Examine possibility of splitting Myers Corners Feeder Pattern

Timeline:
○ Oak Grove and Sheafe Road keep 6th graders for 2015-16
○ Determine feasibility for entire district to become K-6 for 2015-

16
Transition Planning:

○ If agreed, the DAFC Committee will continue working on a 
transition plan. 


